
North Hills Civic Association 
Minutes of the Annual Meeting held at Mt. Pleasant High School 

April 22, 2015 
 
 
President Mary Anne Korant opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. and introduced officers and 
board members.  15 residents signed the attendance list.  
 
Minutes of the April 16, 2014 were approved.  
 
As Treasurer Maureen Bower was unable to attend, President Korant presented her 
report.  The Association had $3147.01 in expenses. NHCA paid $2620 for snow removal 
and collected $3589 in dues. While some transactions had not been resolved, as of 
3/30/2014, the Association’s accounts totaled $14,217.91.  
 
President Korant thanked everyone who helped with the association’s work during the 
past year, including the block captains and board members, who are Maureen Bowser 
(treasurer), John Stevenson (secretary), Teri Lovell (vice president), and trustees Valerie 
Cesna, Marilyn Green, and Gigi Kelleher. Valerie was thanked for her service. Her term 
ended following the meeting. 
 
As a volunteer organization, nominations were taken from the floor for elected offices. 
The members elected these officers and trustees for the 2015-2017 term:  
 
Vice President, Teri Lovell  
Treasurer, Maureen Bowser 
Trustees, Gigi Kelleher and Cathy Lovell  
 
Community Issues  
After hearing the Board’s recommendations, residents voted for 2015 household dues to 
remain at current rates: $30 for residents on NHCA-plowed streets and to $8 for those on 
streets plowed by the State.  
	
  
Valerie	
  Censa	
  reported	
  on	
  traffic	
  issues.	
  
	
  
To	
  help	
  prevent	
  identity	
  theft,	
  NHCA	
  will	
  sponsor	
  a	
  3-­‐hour	
  shredding	
  event	
  in	
  the	
  
Mt.	
  Pleasant	
  High	
  School	
  parking	
  lot.	
  Dues-­‐paying	
  households	
  will	
  be	
  able	
  to	
  shred	
  
three	
  boxes	
  of	
  record.	
  All	
  others	
  will	
  need	
  to	
  pay	
  $15	
  per	
  box.	
  
	
  
Marilyn	
  Green	
  wants	
  to	
  organize	
  a	
  group	
  to	
  pick	
  up	
  trash	
  along	
  the	
  road.	
  She	
  will	
  
draft	
  an	
  email	
  for	
  John	
  Stevenson	
  to	
  distribute	
  to	
  the	
  email	
  list.	
  
	
  
Rep.	
  Charles	
  Potter	
  and	
  Councilman	
  John	
  Cartier	
  attended	
  and	
  spoke	
  briefly.	
  Both	
  
were	
  available	
  to	
  answer	
  questions	
  following	
  the	
  meeting.	
  
	
  
The	
  meeting	
  adjourned	
  at	
  8:00	
  p.m.	
  


